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The Honorable Peter S. Winokur 

Chairman 

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board 

625 Indiana Avenue, N W. Suite 700 

Washington, DC 20004 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

mff s.~FETY BOARD 

This letter is to inform you that the Department of Energy (DOE) Office of Science (SC) has completed 

Action 2-10 for SC of the Department's Implementation Plan (IP) for Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety 

Board (Board) Recommendation 2011-1, Safety Culture at the Waste Treatment and Immobilization 

Plant. 

The deliverable for Action 2-10 is the memorandum from the Program Secretarial Officer to the Board 

communicating completion of the town hall style meeting for Pacific Northwest National Laboratory 

(PNNL) and the associated Department of Energy oversight. The Office of Science has a single defense 

nuclear facility, Building 325 at PNNL. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 586-5434. 

Sincerely, 

; ifM~v ~ 
J eph A. McBrearty 

Office of Science 

cc: 

S. Short, SC-3 

C. Sohn, SC-3/PNSO 

D. Sigg, AU 1.1 

J. Hutton, EM-40 
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